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31 May 2020
MEC MSHENGU TO VISIT SCHOOLS IN UMGUNGUNDLOVU DISTRICT

As part of checking on the state-of-readiness, the MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Kwazi Mshengu
is going to visit schools in the Umgungundlovu District, tomorrow, 01 June 2020.

Members of the media are invited to cover these school visits by the MEC.
Details are as follows:

Date: Monday, 01 June 2020
Venue: Insika High School (KwaMpumuza PMB)
Time 10HOO.

Schools to be visited:

Insika High School
Sanzwili Primary School
Bongudunga Secondary School.
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